
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
17th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are excited to announce that we have booked a day trip for Year 5 to The Warner Bros Studio Harry Potter Tour 
in London on Wednesday 14th June 2023. As part of our learning for Term 6 we shall be using Harry Potter and The 
Philosopher’s Stone. More information about this trip can be found here: WB Studio Tour 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 9am and returning to school by approximately 6:30pm. We will inform you 
by text if we are running early or late. Your child will need: 
 

• To be in school for normal time.  

• To wear school uniform and sensible shoes for walking. 

• To bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water. 

• As we are returning late, children are welcome to bring extra snacks for the afternoon. 

• Children are allowed to bring spending money up to the value of £15. Please note, children will be 
responsible for looking after their own money throughout the day and it should therefore be kept in a 
named purse, wallet or sealed envelope. 

• We would recommend children bring a backpack to carry their lunch, drink and spending money. Again, they 
will be fully responsible for this throughout the day. 

 
The cost of this trip is £31.81 per child and covers the coach cost and entry into The Warner Bros Studio Tour and 
payment should be made via ParentPay. Deadline for payment is 4th June 2023. Consent to travel and attend this 
trip is being collated via the ParentPay payment item. Therefore, please ensure you complete ALL consent and 
additional information details regardless of any payment.  
 
Whilst your contribution is voluntary to support this provision around your child’s learning, if you have any problems 
in making a payment please contact the school office asap as without sufficient funds to support this event we may 
be unable to proceed and will need to cancel the event in good time. 
 
If you are available to help us on the day of the trip please could you let us know by either emailing 
admin@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk or speaking directly to your class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
The Year 5 Team 

https://www.wbstudiotour.co.uk/
mailto:admin@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk

